Welcome to...

Year 6

Happy New Year!

I hope you all had a wonderful christmas and are looking forward to the year ahead! I cannot wait to see you in the morning and hear about all of your adventures.

It is still very cold so please make sure to bring a warm coat and appropriate footwear to school.

The team and I would also like to say a very big THANK YOU for the gifts we receive. They were very much appreciated.

Miss Simpson

Important Dates

There is currently nothing to report.

Timetable				
M .	T	W	Т	F
	Music	PE	Home- work	
111	1/		Outdoor Ed	PE

This half term's theme is...



Each half term, every class is given a target based on our Thrive assessments (a social and emotional literacy programme). Please encourage your child/ren to talk about this at home.

Year Six are learning to...

enjoy trying new things and learn from their mistakes so that they can carry out responsibilities satisfactorily.

